
From: Prosper, Terrie D.
Sent: 1/26/2011 4:02:16 PM
To: Prosper, Terrie D. (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: CPUC Press Releases on Moving Company and Passenger Carrier Enforcement 

Activities

The
California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) today issued the following three
press releases:

1)
CPUC Investigations Result in Enforcement Actions and Fines Imposed on Various 
Moving Companies:

http://docs.cpuc.ca.gov/published/News release/130056.htm

2)
CPUC Joins With Law Enforcement to Ensure Safety Compliance of Passenger 
Carriers

http://docs.cpuc.ca.gov/published/News release/130052.htm

3)
CPUC Investigations Result in Enforcement Actions and Fines Imposed on Various 
Limousines, Shuttles, and Bus Companies:

http://docs.cpuc.ca.gov/published/News release/130053.htm

Please
let me know if you have any questions.

Terrie

**************************************************
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Terrie Prosper 
Director, News & Public 
Information Office 
California Public Utilities 
Commission 
(415)
703-2160 
tdp@cpuc.ca.gov
Visit the CPUC on: Twitter | Face book
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